
February  20,  1959

Birector,
Field  Museum
Chicago,  Illinois

Dear  Sir:

I  have  just  sent  to  you  by  express  a  bundle  containing

161  specimens  of  orchids  from  the  Philippine  Islands.

These  specimens  are  to  be  considered  a  gift  to  the  Field

Museum  from  our  herbarium.

Sincerely  yours,

Louis  0.  Yilliaus

Attention  of  Dr.  Standley
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